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Boaz and Africa Newsletter June 2024
Shining His Light: Blessings and Prayers Await

Greetings in Jesus’ Name,

We hope this newsletter finds you blessed and well in the Lord. We are overjoyed to share a
wonderful piece of news with you: on May 27, 2024, we welcomed our precious baby girl, Wise
Emma Niyinyumva, into the world. Both Wise Emma and her mother are doing exceptionally
well, and we are filled with gratitude for this new blessing in our lives.



